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           14 July 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Lord Stevenson, 
 
 
Regulatory Policy Committee Corporate Report 
 
The Regulatory Policy Committee is an advisory Non-Departmental Public Body of the 
Department for Business, Innovation and Skills.  I am writing to inform you that it publishes its 
annual report “Regulatory Policy Committee Corporate Report 2016” on 18 July 2016, a copy of 
which has been placed in the libraries of the House. 
 
I am copying this letter to the Chair of the BIS Select Committee and Jon Trickett. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

THE RT HON ANNA SOUBRY MP 
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